Development Clerk

From: Gmerek, Ryan L CIV (USA) <Ryan.L.Gmerek@usace.army.mil>
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2020 9:03 AM

To: info@marksengineering.com; devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: LRB-2020-00367 (Must Stash It - Self-Storage Warehouse)

Good morning,

Your Jurisdictional Determination for construction of self-storage warehouse has been received and logged under
Army File No. LRB-2020-00367. Please reference that number if you call/email with any questions or concerns. You will
be notified when a project manager has been assigned. Thank you and have a great day!

Respectfully,
Ryan Gmerek

I U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Regulatory Branch

1776 Niagara Street

Buffalo, New York 14207

@ (716) 879-4268



